
From: Brian Lee
To: Foster City Public Comment
Cc: Rob Lasky; Aaron Siu; Austin Walsh; Katherine Estrada
Subject: District Voting
Date: Saturday, October 19, 2024 4:20:32 PM

I’m not in favor of district since FC is too small of a community and favor continuation of district wide voting.  I
think it is also a waste of the public’s time and money to consider this option.
Regards
Brian Lee

Sent from my iPhone
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From: sue lee
To: Foster City Public Comment
Cc: Rob Lasky; Aaron Siu; Austin Walsh; Katherine Estrada
Subject: District Elections
Date: Saturday, October 19, 2024 11:15:33 AM

I am strongly against district elections in Foster City.  It makes absolutely no sense!  All areas
in Foster City are affected by the same issues, so having district elections is not beneficial.  It
is difficult to get qualified candidates to run for council as it is.  Having district elections
would pretty much assure a candidate to be seated if there is little to no interest in a particular
district, which does not benefit the City as a whole.  
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